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June 03 , 2020 

To,            

Corporate Relationship Department  

BSE Limited             

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400 001           
              
Ref:  Script Code – 501391 

Sub:  Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

    

Dear Sir, 
 

The country wide lockdown announced by the Government of India (vide order dated 22nd March, 
2020) as a way of battling the pandemic of Covid-19 has adversely impacted the Indian Economy, 
including our Company. 
 

Our company has three segments: Trading of Material Handling Equipment, Airport related 
activities and Property Rentals. Our HO is based in Mumbai and we shut down on the 22nd of 
March, 2020. Since then, we are yet to open in Mumbai as the Maharashtra State Government only 
announced on 31st May, 2020 that private offices will be allowed to open at 10% manpower from the 
8th of June. 
 

Aviation as an industry has been adversely impacted from the COVID-19 Lockdown and we see this 
segment to take at least a year before it comes to some kind of normalcy. In addition, Trading of 
Material Handling Equipment is facing several headwinds as demand and supply chain disruptions 
along with the closure of our go-downs impacted our sales significantly in this segment.  
 

The financial and other operational impact of Covid-19 is under review by the Management. 
Although, the Government has announced several measures, there is a lot of uncertainty that would 
prevail in the year 2020-21. Since the situation is fluid, it is not possible to estimate the exact impact 
at this point in time. Nevertheless, our efforts will continue to minimize the impact. 
 

We will continue to assess the situation and inform our stakeholders at appropriate intervals.  

Kindly take the information on record.         
           
Thanking You,  

Yours faithfully,     

FOR W. H. BRADY & CO. LTD. 

SD/‐ 
KHUSHMEETA BAFNA 
COMPANY SECRETARY 

http://www.bradys.in/

